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Adventure a Day Camp, Music Merit Scholars, Legacy Bricks,

Share Your Story

This year, our Day Camp will run June 13-17. We have two groups, boys aged
6-9 and 10-14. It's shaping up to be a fun, full week of singing, roping, acting,
stagecraft, games, friends, and more! We will have a field trip to Reid Park Zoo
with a singing performance, and we'll put on a play at the Chorus Hall. Sign up
now! Register online today, here.

http://www.boyschorus.org/adventure/


Legacy Brick Walkway

Have you seen our Legacy Brick
Walkway? It is in front of the Chorus
Hall, and it's a great way to
commemorate your time in the
Chorus while also supporting our
mission now and into the future.
Create a lasting tribute in
remembrance of a loved one,
commemorate a special event, or
immortalize anything else important to



you. Bricks make a great gift - just in
time for Father's Day!
More information available here.

Share Your Story

We are always looking for stories and
memorabilia from our Alumni! We had
so much fun with our Alumni Chorus
at our Pops Concert earlier this
month, we want to keep it up. We love
to hear stories from Alumni and
families, please share here on our
website. Your story could be featured
in an upcoming newsletter!

Upcoming Events

Adventure a Day Camp, June 13-17. Sign up.

The Tucson Arizona Boys Chorus has launched our Capital Campaign to
Sustain Our Future. This campaign will help support the Boys Chorus for many

years to come. If you would like more information or to participate in the
Campaign, please visit the campaign website at www.tabccampaign.org

Follow us on social media!

 ​  ​ Follow us on Facebook and Instagram for the
most up to date events, news, and

information!
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